
                                                                     
                                                                 

 
 

 
 
 

NBTHS PTSO Membership  
 

Join the PTSO and connect with parents that have shared experiences and have the 
opportunity to connect one on one with the NBTHS administration.  
 
Meetings are usually held the 2nd  Monday of every month at 7:30 pm. (Check the district calendar for exact 
dates!) 

 
The PTSO provides 4 scholarships each year for a graduating senior of families who 
have been PTSO members for all 4 years at NBTHS.   
 
**To be eligible for the PTSO Senior Scholarship, your family has to be a member 
for all 4 years.  
 
NEW SPECIAL OFFER!! JOIN THE PTSO NOW FOR ALL 4 YEARS AT A 
DISCOUNTED RATE OF $35 ($5.00 OFF THE REGULAR MEMBERSHIP FEE OF 
$10/YEAR).  BY DOING SO, YOUR STUDENT IS AUTOMATICALLY ELIGIBLE FOR 
A CHANCE AT THE PTSO SCHOLARSHIP SENIOR YEAR.    
 
Complete the bottom portion of this form and return it with your dues to the Main Office with your child or by 
mail to: NBTHS 98 Raider Road-make sure you write Attention PTSO on your envelope! 
Or…You can become a PTSO member using PayPal!  To enroll in the PTSO, go to the NBTHS webpage 
and click on PTSO on the left hand side of the page, then complete the membership online using your PayPal 
account or a major credit card.   
 
Keep this top portion as your receipt. 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dues Paid: $10 CASH _____ CHECK _____ Date: __________  
 
*New Special Offer $35.00 for 4 years  CASH_______CHECK____ Date_______ 
 
 
Student(s) Name(s): _____________________ Class Year:____  
                                 ______________________ Class Year:___  
                                 ______________________ Class Year:____ 
 
Parent’s Name(s): ________________________________________  
Address:________________________________________________  
email address (please print clearly): _________________________________  
 
 

Please return Dues and Donations to: NBTHS PTSO @ 98 Raider Road 
 

 
If you have any questions, email us at nbthsptso@nbtschools.org 

mailto:nbthsptso@nbtschools.org

